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TAURACO: Journal of Afrotropical Ornithology: Revue d'Ornithlogie de
1'afrigque tropicale

"Tauraco" will publish original and review papers, in English or French,
relating to Afrotropical birds, particularly field studies, It will cover
sub-Saharan africa south-western Arabia, Madagascar and ather Indian Ocean
jslands. Papers will be refereed by an editorial board, all of whom have
considerable Afrotropical experience: R.J. Dowsett {editor}, Judy
Oglethorpe (assistant editor), Norman Arlott {art editor), C.H. Fry,

D.N. Johnson, M. Louette, R.B. Payne, D.E. Pomexoy, J.-M. Thiollay. They
will ensure that papers are well-illustrated, so that authors can present
their results in the most effective manner,

"Tauraco" will appear initially twice a year, but the size and frequency
of issues will be increased if there is sufficient support, Delay
between receipt and publication of papers will be kept to a minimum. The
first issue will be published in Maxch 1988, and will include: a review
paper by P. Berthold on recent research into Palaearctic-African warbler
migration; First of a serles of analyses of all avallable ringing
recoveries invelving Palaearctic migrants Iin the Afrotropics; papers on
vocalisations andtaxonomy of turacos; the miombo woodland avifauna of
Angela and forest birds in Kenya; species relationships of Nesillas
warblers in the Indian Ocean islands.

As a service to "Tauraco" subscribers, Hilary Fry's Afrotropical bibliography
has been computerized: for a small fee, printouts may be ordered of the
literature relating to particular countries, research fields or avian families,
published since 1975. Full details in the first issue of '"Tauraco".
Mrs J Oglethorpe, Tauraco Press, 27 Fieldside, Ely,

Cambridgeshire CB6 3AT, U.K.





